Groups are officially invited to meet on campus if interested. Before using the church grounds
or building, please contact Beth Lankenau at blankenau@willowdalechapel.org to make a
reservation. There are designated areas inside and out to be reserved AND she will make sure
that you have access to bathrooms.

Phase Yellow Guidelines for Willowdale Chapel Facility Use

1. Follow all CDC Guidelines:
o Stay home if you are sick.
o Avoid touching your hands to your face.
o Social distancing is required (keeping a 6 foot distance).
A facemask is required at all times while in the building.
Please use the hand sanitizer provided before proceeding further into the building.
4. Please observe all signs and remain only in the areas of the building that have been
designated for your meeting.
No meeting may exceed 25 people.
No food or snacks are permitted at this time.
7. Before you leave your designated meeting room, please sanitize all surfaces that were
touched using the sanitizer provided in that space.
8. If you have any feedback or questions, please contact Beth Lankenau at
blankenau@willowdalechapel.org.
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Thank you for your cooperation!



